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Dear Prospective Candidates,  

Thank you for your interest in the post of class teacher at our wonderful school. St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary 

School is a thriving school with a great deal to offer and we are keen to find the missing piece of our teaching 

team.  

We are a strong Catholic community with the church, the school and our families working in close partnership. 

We keep our Catholic ethos at the heart of all we do; we believe that every adult and child is made in the image 

and likeness of God and has been blessed with a unique set of gifts and talents – it is our role to help them 

uncover these gifts in an environment of praise and encouragement.   

We are seeking someone who has the very best interests of our children at the heart of all they do, someone 

who is willing to go the extra mile in order to provide an education that is creative, inspirational and challenging. 

We are a family school and vacancies here are rare. We have a strong and friendly staff team, who are very 

passionate about this very special school so we are looking for someone who shares our ethos and our values. 

We will support and encourage you to achieve your full potential through an excellent programme of CPD. We 

can also offer you a beautiful environment in which to work and learn, children who behave well and are 

appreciative of the many opportunities that are offered to them and a staff who will lift you to become all that 

God wants you to be. 

 

The exemplary behaviour of our children is built on mutual respect and personalised relationships. Our staff 

know each child, as an individual. We understand that we have a great deal to learn from one another. We 

nurture and care for each other as family. We are fortunate to have an extremely supportive community of 

parents, parishioners and governors, who are very involved in school life. 

 

We welcome applications from both ECTs and experienced teachers. There is currently some flexibility in our 

teaching team in terms of key stage, year group and subject coordination and we are keen to utilise the 

strengths and expertise of individual teachers for best impact.  

If you believe that you are the teacher we are looking for then please come along and view our school.  I look 

forward to meeting you and wish you the very best of luck in your application. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Annie Douglas 

Headteacher 

mailto:head@st-josephs-chorley.lancs.sch.uk


 

 


